[image: ]


For Release Thursday, April 8 at 12:00 pm Noon

For Further Information
Call John Soss at 312-440-9191
JohnS@jamusa.com

[bookmark: _Hlk68697252]Rage Against The Machine & Run the Jewels 
“Public Service Announcement” Tour 
Rescheduled for 2022

The Rage Against The Machine tour will now start in the spring of 2022. Your tickets will be honored for the postponed shows. Refunds are available at the original point of purchase for 30 days if you are unable to make it to the new date. We will see you next year.

Brad, Tom, Tim & Zack


At the Target Center in Minneapolis, the two Rage Against the Machine concerts have been rescheduled for spring of 2022.

NIGHT 1
The May 11, 2020 show – which was moved to July 2, 2021 – has been rescheduled for May 15, 2022. Showtime is 8:00 pm. Doors open at 6:30 pm. 
Fans who have already purchased tickets for either of the previously scheduled show dates (May 11, 2020 or July 2, 2021) can use those same tickets to attend the newly confirmed May 15, 2022 date. There is no need to exchange tickets.

NIGHT 2
The May 12, 2020 show – which was moved to July 3, 2021 – has been rescheduled for May 16, 2022. Showtime is 8:00 pm. Doors open at 6:30 pm.
Fans who have already purchased tickets for either of the previously scheduled show dates (May 12, 2020 or July 3, 2021) can use those same tickets to attend the newly confirmed May 16, 2022 date. There is no need to exchange tickets.

Fans who are unable to attend the new date can request a refund at the original point of purchase for a period of 30 days with a deadline of Saturday, May 8, 2021 at 11:59 pm.

For fans who have yet to purchase tickets, there are tickets available on the general admission main floor and in great reserved seat locations for both nights. Tickets are on sale now at TargetCenter.com, in person at the Target Center box office or by calling 888-9-AXS-TIX.
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